
Question on Notice 
No. 14 

Asked on Tuesday 14 February 2017 

 
MR M HART ASKED MINISTER FOR HOUSING AND PUBLIC WORKS AND 
MINISTER FOR SPORT (HON M DE BRENNI)    
 
With reference to the property at 1864-66 Gold Coast Highway, Burleigh Heads— 

Will the Minister advise (a) when work is expected to recommence on the project, (b) 
will the project be completed within budget and (c) will subcontractors that are currently 
owed payment from the original government vetted builder, be employed on the project 
upon recommencement? 

 
ANSWER 
 
a) Works are forecast to recommence on site before mid-April 2017. 
  
b) The Department of Housing and Public Works is currently undertaking a detailed 

assessment of the remaining work. The project budget will be confirmed once the 
department has received industry quotes for the completion of the remaining 
works.  

  
c) The Department of Housing and Public Works is currently working with 

subcontractors that were engaged on the Burleigh Heads project to ascertain their 
interest in continuing to be involved.  

  


